
 
Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: Jason Poulsen <jpoulsen@geoengineers.com> 
Subject: FW: Quail Run Property - Confirmation Request 
Date: April 12, 2018 at 11:27:08 AM PDT 
To: "andy@clearwaterlodge.org" <andy@clearwaterlodge.org> 
 
Andy, 
I know I mentioned that we didn't need a response from ecology but since we just got one please add it to 
your records.  See Jacob McCann's response below. 
 
Please call me if you need anything else. Otherwise I will just be on standby until you have any questions. 
 
I will also report back to you on the meeting with Ecology re: the Touchmark side of things after my 
meeting with them next Tuesday. 
 
Jason Poulsen, PWS 
Senior Natural Resource Scientist   |  GeoEngineers, Inc. 
Office Direct: 208.258.8327 
Mobile: 208.412.1499 
Email: jpoulsen@geoengineers.com<mailto:jpoulsen@geoengineers.com> 
 
From: McCann, Jacob (ECY) <JMCA461@ECY.WA.GOV> 
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2018 10:50 AM 
To: Jason Poulsen <jpoulsen@geoengineers.com>; Moore, David J CIV USARMY CENWS (US) 
<David.J.Moore@usace.army.mil> 
Cc: Palmquist, Tami <tpalmquist@spokanecity.org> 
Subject: RE: Quail Run Property - Confirmation Request 
 
Hi Jason - 
 
Based upon the October 24, 2014 Wetland Delineation and our March 2018 site visit, I concur with your 
findings that no regulated wetlands are present on the subject property. While hydrophytic vegetation is 
present on site, no hydric soils or hydrologic indicators were observed. 
 
Please let me know if you have any additional questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jacob McCann 
Wetlands/Shorelands Specialist 
Department of Ecology I Eastern Region 
Desk 509-329-3584 I Cell 509-209-4428 

 


